
Project Update                                 July 2022 

 

Alternative Formats Available 
206-477-5371 / TTY Relay: 711 

 

Weekend lane closures starts 10 p.m. Friday, July 15 
Expect temporary lane and intersection closures while crews work on 4th Ave. S. and S. Michigan St. 

 
Traffic lanes and parts of the intersection on 4th Ave. S. and S. Michigan St. will close between 10 
p.m. Friday, July 15 and 5 a.m. Monday, July 18. The closure will allow King County crews to restore 
a roadway panel on S. Michigan St. that was demolished as part of the new treatment station’s 
construction. The treatment station will help clean up the Duwamish River by treating stormwater 
runoff and sewage during storms.  

What to expect:  

• Lane and intersection closures from 10 p.m. Friday, July 15 through 5 a.m. on Monday, July 18  
• Overnight and weekend work, starting Friday night 
• Flaggers and traffic control to direct people around the site 
• Noise and vibrations typical of construction, including roadway demolition noise 

Please pay attention to signs and flaggers at the work site to protect your safety and the safety of our 
crews.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

For more information call the project information line: 206-205-9286. 
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